FACULTY SENATE MINUTES
October 6, 2011

The Faculty Senate of the University of North Alabama met October 6, 2011 in Room 102 of
Floyd Science Building at 3:30 p.m.

President Townsend called the meeting to order and recognized the following proxies:
Stephanie Montgomery for Senator B. Garfrerick from Communications,



D. Senator Statom reported that the Shared Government Document had been revised during
the summer to insure that the Faculty Senate is now in the shared governance structure.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: NONE
NEW BUSINESS:

President Townsend shared information concerning proposed revision to the composition of the
Faculty Development Leave Committee. (See Attachment B)

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
President Townsend called attention to the announcement sent out concerning the five scheduled
presentations related to athletics. These presentations are cosponsored by the faculty and staff

senates.

Senator Statom moved the meeting be adjourned. Senator Roden seconded. The motion passed
unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 3:47 p.m.



ATTACHMENT A



ATTACHMENT B

Daici® “August 307 2011

. o Pravided as an attachmeat to this e-mail is a nronc
wedF evidion to the comna -

W



IO, L LIS U &é&&d’dy‘d‘%&f 'F'l‘ TuaL-
© Madlae nelzé' aha biher LfErdrwf:aucaﬂbnél I écnn&ogv Service .

fmme

0 )] ACLIVILE s misarslQered 1 View ol
e value'1t woula nave 1or e —— v L AR i S

it B

s s - o < SUDIMIL 1LS 11NA1Ny
IS ana recommenaations i wriung to the 5 =




Vipnditee: Fikenee' P.
_SL‘_ o

e = & = PR o il

T e S Z




By 0t ¢ IRNINEITY Hiay Connicre




